
Bishop’s Election

you are invited!

St. Mark Lutheran Church

10th

Listening Post

As our Synod prepares to call a new bishop in June 2025, you are invited
to join with others to reflect on our mission and identify what leadership
gifts are needed for this next chapter of our life together. Your input will
give shape to the Synod’s Ministry Site Profile which will guide the call
of a new bishop.

Light refreshments will be served.  

Please RSVP to the Church Office at office@stmarklacey.org so we are
able to prepare accordingly. Thank you.

monday

june 2024

for Lay Members

2109 College Street SE
Lacey, WA 98503

6:30 - 8:00pm


